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FIPASS PEDESTRIAN WALKWAY 
 

 
 

FIPASS Pesestrian Walkway North East Barge 

 
Please be advised there have been a number of recent incidents where the designated 
pedestrian walkway has been obstructed. As you will appreciate the importance of segregating 
pedestrians and vehicles on FIPASS is one of paramount importance. Therefore it’s essential to 
ensure this walkway is kept clear of any obstructions that might cause pedestrians to deviate 
from the walkway. 
 
This walkway is one of the control measures that provides a safe means of access/egress for 
pedestrians, however if obstructed by a parked vehicles, cargo or CV Hut’s this causes a 
residual risk to pedestrians.  
 
Therefore all FIPASS Users are kindly requested to keep the pedestrian walkway free of 
obstructions.    
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